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NORTH AMERICAN PRAYER FOR THE  
FEAST OF THE STIGMATA – MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 16: 
Associates and sisters, let us come together on Zoom, Monday, 
September 16, 2024, at 4:30 pm MT, 5:30 pm CT, for prayer on the 
eve of the 800th anniversary of the stigmata of St. Francis of Assisi. 
Prayer will be led by St. Francis Province.  The Zoom link: 

 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83825279586?pwd=5mOMas2xs6RNpmCspNZWQiugRv1KbP.1 

Meeting ID: 838 2527 9586 
Passcode: 470203  

 
Attached is the prayer service guide. 

Please reflect on session one before the gathering on Monday. 
 
 
EARTH CARE: 
Reflection:  When the wind blows, that is my medicine.  When it rains, that is my medicine.  

When it hails, that is my medicine.  When it becomes clear after a storm, that is my medicine. 

(written by Wolf Coller; submitted by Sr. Gloria Shuffer) 

 
 
BRIDGING HOPE FUNDRAISER – 2 DATE OPTIONS! 
(see attachment for more information or contact Sr. Sen Nguyen, sen@bridging-hope.org  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83825279586?pwd=5mOMas2xs6RNpmCspNZWQiugRv1KbP.1
mailto:sen@bridging-hope.org
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• PRAYER FOR THE 2024 GLOBAL ELECTIONS: 
Please join us in prayer each day throughout 2024 for elections around the globe. Written by the 
Congregation of the Sisters of St. Joseph of Peace. 
  
God of peace, these times demand a change of heart: 
to be, think, and act differently. 
  
Pour out your Spirit on your people 
as we prepare to vote in 2024  
in unprecedented numbers across the globe. 
  
May we strive to make peace a reality 
by becoming agents of reconciliation,  
transforming and transcending polarization,  
misinformation, and division during this election year. 
  
Help us to recognize the reality of our interconnection and interdependence 
and to make decisions for the common good.  Amen. 

  
 
TRAVELING:   
Sisters Sue Artone-Fricke and Patty Podhaisky will be in Europe September 25-October 25, 
2024. Both will have access to their phones’ voice, text, and data and will return your messages 
when they can. If you need something provincial, contact Sisters Karen Crouse or Gloria Shuffer (their contact 
info is on the province list) or Donna Kroll at 303-458-6270. Patty and Sue will be touring Prague 
September 26-30 and Venice September 30-October 3, and then be in Rome October 3-25 for 
general chapter. Cheers! 
 
 
 

 


